
Sports Matches and Fixtures at Sidcot School 

A guide to using SOCS 
 

There are loads of Sports Matches here at Sidcot School and we have a very 

easily accessible webpage that you can access to help answer all your 

questions. Go to… 

sport.sidcot.org.uk 

 

Home Page: 

No need to log in!!! 

 

 

Menu  What’s on today  Where we are  Calendar My Contact 

 

 

 

 



To find a team. 

For example – let’s say your child is in the U13 (year 8) girls netball team…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

You are now on the U13 (Year 8) Girls netball fixtures page. 

You will see here all of the fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The list of fixtures: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If the ‘Details’ Box is selected you will see more detailed information about the match 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date and 

Time of 

Match 

Home or away 

and opponent

v

 

Click here 

for more 

detail 

This Blue 

symbol 

denotes a 

team has 

been 

selected 

Venue 

Will open 

Google Maps 

Spot the ‘Blue’ symbol 

This is the team list 

Click her for further information about, for 

example, kit needed, lunch arrangements 

etc 

When you click the Blue Symbol this will pop-up. 

All of the details are here and the password for the 

Team list is: TeamSidcot 



 

Schools Buddy and Fixtures…. 

- There is no need to book onto Schools Buddy if your child has been selected for a 

fixture. 

- An accurate team list will be left with School Reception so the staff know who is 

playing a match. 

- This is the same for both Home and Away matches. 

Note…. 

You must note the return time for the match. 

If the match finishes at 5pm you may need to book 5pm to 6pm Prep session for your child. 

Equally your child can be collected at the end of the match.  

If you are collected from the pitch-side/changing room, please ‘check out’ with the teacher. 

 

 

Spectators… 

 

We love having parents and carers come to support our teams and players both home and 

away, so please, if you are able to, come along! 

Of course we urge you to remember the following: 

- The players are children 

- They are developing their skills in a game 

- The matches are friendly – its not the World Cup 

- The referees are teachers who are helping the players to love the game and learn 

- We advocate ‘Silent Sidelines’  

- and only show your appreciation of the efforts and successes of the children 

 

We want the children to want to come back each week! 

 

 

Matt Lloyd and the Sidcot PE Team 


